
NIH Supply Center Inventory Update

We will be conducting our 

Annual Supply Center Warehouse 

Physical Inventory on 

Monday, September 23rd through 

Friday, September 27th, 2024.  

We encourage you to place orders 

now! Deliveries will be made but be 

advised, you may experience a delay.

For quicker purchases during this 

time, please visit our store at Building 

10 as they will remain open during 

regular business hours (8am-4pm).

Any questions, please contact NIH 

Supply Center Customer Services at 

1-833-3 ONE NIH (1-833-366-3644) 

or via email at:

NIHSC-CustomerService@od.nih.gov

http://nihsc1.od.nih.gov 

Building 10, B2-B41 

1-833-3 ONE NIH or NIHSC-CustomerService@od.nih.gov
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